
From: Joanne Middlewick [mailto:JoanneM@ASA.Org.UK]  

Sent: 02 August 2019 16:38 
To: HIGGINS, Paul (p0944) 

Subject: RE: The George Pub & Grill - ASA Ref: G19-1028480 

 
Hi Paul,  
 
Thank you for your email and for sharing this information, we’re very interested to learn 
about your investigation.  
 
With regards to your question, this matter was referred to the CAP Compliance team who 
have liaised with Facebook to have the original, and all subsequent posts making reference 
to it, removed. If it would be of interest, you can read more about the Compliance team’s 
work on our website here.  
 
As the post has been removed, we don’t propose any further action at this time, however we 
will continue to monitor ads by this advertiser and if we receive more complaints about this 
or any similar issue we’d be happy to let you know. If we can offer any further assistance, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
Joanne 
 
 
Joanne Middlewick 
Senior Complaints Executive 
Direct line 020 7492 2163 
 
Advertising Standards Authority 
Mid City Place, 71 High Holborn 
London WC1V 6QT 
Telephone 020 7492 2222 
www.asa.org.uk 
 
Read our 2018 Annual Report 

Legal, decent, honest and truthful 
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